
Soar to Success—Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient  

1st April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy Easter to everyone. What a glorious week of sunny weather 
we have all enjoyed in the lead up to the Easter holiday. I sincerely 

hope that it does continue and that you all have an enjoyable      
holiday, particularly with the easing of restrictions that we are all 

eagerly waiting for from April 12th. 

Children said goodbye and good luck to Miss Dawdry on Wednesday 
as she left us to begin her exciting new job after the holidays.  

Following a long ongoing absence due to ill health, Miss Kerrie Anne 
Healy has now resigned from her position as reception class   

teacher, and I am sorry to inform you that she will not be returning 
to school. Our thanks and very best wishes are extended to Kerrie 

and we wish her a speedy and full recovery. 

School will reopen on Monday 19th April to all children. We are  
celebrating World Earth Day on Thursday 22nd with children 

across school involved in classroom activities to mark what is the 
world’s largest environmental movement and to encourage them to 

consider what they can do to make everyday Earth Day. 

Have a wonderful holiday and we look forward to seeing you all on 
April 19th for an exciting summer term when hopefully we will be 
able to see school life become much closer to the old way of life, 

we all know and love. 

My very best wishes to children and families and a very happy  
Easter. Enjoy yourselves. Enjoy the chocolate and Easter treats! 

 

Jill O’Connor Headteacher 

 Easter holiday - 1st April to the 
18th. 

 

 School reopens - 19th April. 

 

 World Earth Day - 22nd April. 

 

 

Manor Park Primary School 

A message from our Headteacher: Jill O’Connor Upcoming Events 
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It’s been a whirlwind return to school, and it seems hard to believe that we are 
breaking up for the Easter holidays. We are so grateful to our families for     
continuing to support us through our Covid requirements and we hope that       
normality will resume soon. With this in mind, it would be great to get some    

feedback from you about some of the changes that have been effective, and you 
think we should keep in place.  

We wish you all a happy and healthy Easter break! 

Lower Phase: Years 1, 2 & 3 

We are so proud of all the children in EYFS who have settled back into school this 
half term. They are enthusiastic and excited about their learning and they are 
confident to share their experiences with their friends and teachers. We are 

looking forward to another amazing term after the Easter holidays and we wish all 
of our families a restful and enjoyable break.  

The children in nursery have enjoyed using their senses to explore the changes 
that happen when ingredients are mixed together. They have had fun making 

gloops, slimes and potions. 

EYFS Phase: Nursery & Reception  

The Year 4 team would 
like to wish all of you a 

very happy Easter. Enjoy 
the break and we'll see 
you in a couple of weeks. 

What a successful and busy term it has been! We are all incredibly proud of the 
children in the Upper Phase as they have shown such fantastic resilience and  
positivity since their return to school. We have finished the term with Let’s    

Investigate Day and RE day and obviously there is lots of excitement around as we 
head towards the Easter holidays. Hopefully, there will be some warmer weather 

heading our way so that we can all enjoy some time with our families outside. Have 
a wonderful break and we look forward to seeing the children back in school after 
the holidays. As always, if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to 

contact me on:  

t_brown@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk  

Upper Phase: Years 4, 5 & 6 

 

We really hope that all our lovely families have a wonderful Easter 
holiday and we are already looking forward to seeing everyone 
again in the summer term! Stay safe, from the Year 6 team. 

The Year 5 team would like to wish you all 
a wonderful and happy Easter. Have a 
lovely break and we'll see you soon.   


